Technology Committee Meeting

September 15, 1999

In attendance:  French, Marbury, Poland, Quillen, Reif, Roberson, Skipper, Tarver, D.A. Young

David A. Young elected as chair; Sarah Roberson, as recorder.

PLATO update:

John (PLATO committee chair) has resigned from committee.

What is the plan for tech assistance at FHS?


Lab techs?


Replacement for John?


Unclear lines of communication. Who to go to to get things done?


Where do supplies come from?

· East Tech Supplies $4/student

· Gail Quillen recommended buying supplies from ABS -- Morris Puryear.

· Don French said East Campus Tech Supply budget will cover what it will stretch to cover; we may have to dip into instructional budget for more.

· Buying new software -- first we should look into what we already have.  

· Buying paper/French to talk to department heads

· Equipment budget gone to buy tables for labs ($8000)

· Buying more software without hardware to run it

Teachers enthusiastic about T2K (Quillen)

We need:
Money



Curriculum



People to fix hardware/software
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